OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 28 2014

To the Members of the California State Senate:
[ am returning Senate Bill 25 without my signature.

This bill is designed to expedite prompt enforcement of contracts derived from
mandatory mediation.

Both contract enforcement and election disputes should be dealt with so the process is
balanced and fair. This bill only addresses contract enforcement. We should look at the
entire process before making further changes.

I look forward to working with the Legislature on these matters.

Sincerely,

Bupir

Edmund G.{Brown Jr.
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